
Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane, Washington 99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 

December 21, 2021 

Amanda Maxwell 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE  

Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: UE-210798 - Avista Utilities “My Clean Energy Program” Schedule 95 Proposed Changes 

Dear Ms. Maxwell, 

On October 18, 2021, Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (Avista or the Company), 

filed proposed modifications to its Tariff Schedule 95, “My Clean Energy Program.” Avista issued 

customer notices to affected customers in November 2021, more than 30 days prior to the requested 

effective date of January 1, 2022, regarding the proposed modifications. At the request of 

Commission Staff attached are the customer notices that were issued. 

Please direct any questions regarding this filing to me at (509) 495-2782 or

shawn.bonfield@avistacorp.com. 

Sincerely, 

/s/Shawn Bonfield 

Shawn Bonfield 

Sr. Manager, Regulatory Policy & Strategy 

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

12/21/21 14:39

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N

UE-210798

mailto:shawn.bonfield@avistacorp.com

